

August 19, 2014

Dr. William Scroggins Mt. San Antonio College 1100 N. Grand Ave. Walnut, CA 91789

Dear Dr. William,

Congratulations! You have been selected as the honoree for the *Water Conservation Award*. Thank you for being an environmentally responsible company who has implemented and achieved significant reduction in its carbon footprint! The Irwindale Chamber of Commerce Environmental Committee initiated this Awards Program to recognize the efforts and diligence of businesses as related to environmental concerns.

The Awards will be presented at the Chamber's Environmental Awards Luncheon which will be held at the City of Hope Cooper Auditorium 1500 E. Duarte Road, Duarte CA on September 18, 2014 at noon. The program will include a Green Showcase from 11:30 am to 1:30 pm.

As an award recipient you will receive:

- Complimentary admission to the awards luncheon for two (includes lunch). Additional guests are \$25 per person. Please RSVP with guest names to Love Larimore (626-960-6606 or love@irwindalechamber.org).
- Free exhibitor space to showcase your company's "Green" products, services, or initiatives at the awards luncheon. (please return the enclosed vendor sheet- fees are waived)
- A personalized, environmentally friendly, coconut and bamboo award.
- Featured all year long in the photo collage on the Environmental Committee Page of the Chamber website.
- Recognition in the October issue of the Insights Chamber Magazine.
- Certificates of recognition from local legislative offices.

Again, congratulations on being selected. We look forward to hearing from you soon!

Sincerely,

Jessica Aldridge

**Environmental Committee Chair** 

Gary Clifford

Chair of the Board

cc: Gary Clifford